
 

 

Ref No : GENCO 007/2024 

 

 January 20, 2024 

 

To: President 

 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

Subject:      Notification on the end of the Share Repurchase Project for Financial 

Management Purposes 

 

 

Reference is made to the Board of Directors Meeting of the General Environmental 

Conservation Public Company Limited No.5/2023 held on June 20, 2023 and its resolution to 

approve the share repurchase project for financial management purposes, with the number of 

shares to be repurchased not exceed 112,229,762 shares or equal to not exceed 10% of the total 

of paid-up capital and the maximum amount are not exceeding 8,000,000 Baht. The procedure 

used for the repurchase is on the Stock Exchange of Thailand during July 21, 2023 to January 

20, 2024. The details are provided in the Share Repurchase Disclosure Form (Form TS-1.2). 

 

The company would like to inform you that the share repurchase project for financial 

management purposes has ended on January 20,2024 in which the company has repurchased a 

total number of 13,588,700 shares, equivalent to 1.21% of the total of paid-up capital.  And the 

total payment made was 7,504,710 Baht. Hereby, the company would like to announce the end 

of the Share Repurchase Project for Financial Management Purposes. 

 
 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
         

     
 

Mr.Burin Amornpichit 

Managing Director  
 
 


